
2021-2022 School Year Upcoming Events 
 

March      11    K-9 Report Cards 

March  15&16   Parent Teacher Conferences 

March      15    SCC Meeting @ 6:30 p.m. 

March      17    No School PD Day 

March      18    No School (in lieu of Parent/Teacher Conferences) 

March      28    No School PD Day 

April   14    Gr. 10-12 Report Cards 

April   15-22   Easter Holidays 

May   9    No School PD Day 

May    23    No School Victoria Day 

June        11    Grad 2022 

June   13    No School PD Day 
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Eaton School is taking registrations for next year’s Kindergarten class beginning in the 

Fall of 2022.   To be eligible, a child must be at least five years old before December 31, 

2022.  To register your child, please use the following link:  

https://permission.click/1K5JV/ca  

We require copies of your child’s Birth Certificate or proof of Legal Guardianship,            

Saskatchewan Health Card, and Proof of Residency (Home Address).  Please bring copies 

of these or the originals for us to make a copy to the Main Office or scan and email to 

eaton@sunwestsd.ca.  

Information regarding a date to “Meet the Kindergarten Teacher” will be sent to registered 

parents/guardians near the end of this school year. 

https://permission.click/1K5JV/ca


 

TACO SALAD IN A BAG LUNCH 

Friday, March 25th 

 

Watch for order forms to be sent home in March! 





 

Busy month celebrating Valentine’s Day, Spartan challenge and stuffy day!  

Kindergarten 



Grade 1/2 
Grade 1&2 celebrated the 100th day of school on February 15th. The class did 100 

exercises, built structures out of cups and a bunch of other activities! Students also 

used the platform book creator to tell about what they do when they get angry. 



Grade 3/4 
Grade 3/4 have kept busy this short month.   We were very excited to see the 

snow drifts had returned after the last snowstorm.  We’ve also been learning 

about what keeps us healthy by examining the Canada Food Guide and teaching 

our very own yoga lessons.  Valentine’s day was also quite exciting with lots of 

crafts and activities!   



Grade 5/6 

As requested, Mrs. Bredy's Sweet Shoppe arrived on Valentine's Day. Grade 5/6 used their 
math skills with decimals, probability, multiplication, addition and subtraction to buy their Val-
entine's! A great day for some practical math skills.  









 

 

GSA recently attended a “Love is Love” presentation on February 14th.   
As a group, we plan to attend many more virtual presentations like those, 
and we encourage our students from grades 7-12 to attend to learn more 
about the LGBTQ2SA+ community and their allies. During these next few 
months, we plan to wrap up some ongoing projects around our school 
such as our colourful wings mural in the high-school end and a GSA 
feature in the library. In the near future, we are hoping to plan a school 
dance for the high-school students, as well as plan a trip to PRIDE in 
Saskatoon!   
Trista and fellow GSA Members 

GSA News 



Junior Boys Basketball 

The junior boys basketball team had a great year.  After a year with no basketball, the boys were 
eager to get back at it. We did a lot of building of skills and strategy this year, and managed to have 
a lot of fun along the way. 

This year we played games against Elizabeth, KCS, and Eston. While we faced some tough teams, 
the boys from Eatonia played with a lot of grit and determination and it was a lot of fun to watch 
them this year. Our last game this year was our conference playoffs in Kindersley. While we fell to 
Elizabeth, we nevertheless played well and had a great game. 

This year we will be bidding goodbye to our solo grade 9 player – Adam Becker. We wish him all 
the best in senior basketball next year. I hope to see the remaining 8 players next year, however, for 
another great year of basketball. 

Senior Boys Basketball 

The senior boys basketball team had a lot of fun this year. Although our small numbers meant we 
weren’t able to compete at a lot of games or tournaments this year, it was good to see the boys 
still come out to practice their skills, get some exercise, and have fun. 

Thank you to the boys who came out to play this year – Artur Zbercha, Kearin Wagner, Brayden 
Aldridge, Jack Hoartell, Cameron McLay, Joel Stevens, and Adam Becker. It was great working 
with you. 







The Sun West Student emPOWERment Survey was created by our Youth 

Consultation Student Leadership Team, of which Eaton student Shawi Ron-

quillo is a member. The survey is  intended for all Grades 7-12 Students to 

share their voice to empower change.    Youth Consultation Members will 

be analyzing the results of the survey to create suggestions for our Board 

of Education for their presentation in May. They want to be able to share 

the voice of their peers from around the division while making suggestions 

to create change.    





BATTERY 

RECYCLE 
Rechargeable Batteries            Alkaline /Single-Use Batteries          eMobility Batteries 

 

EATON SCHOOL  IS A DROP-OFF LOCATION IN EATONIA TO RECYCLE BATTERIES 

 

   BATTERIES MUST BE RECHARGEABLE, ALKALINE/SINLUE-USE OR eMOBILITY BATTERIES 

 

Spartans are doing their part to protect our environment 


